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Submission: I have been a resident for approximately ten years and I believe that Lake Macquarie has a different aura than 
Newcastle. I do tell people I am from Lake Macquarie not Newcastle and this needs to be identified more greatly as these two 
regions are vastly different socially and economically. I would say NO to a merge of the two councils if given the opportunity. 
Which I believe is the only right way. 
 
Justin Klowss 
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